Date: Tue, 30 May 2006 23:50:10 -0400

From: & €
To: fritz@f-a-a.com

Subject: News from Rebecca, former student! o

Dear Fritz and crew,

| am happy to announce that all of the education you offered has in fact paid off!! | have completed my
Florida State exam and passed with flying colors. Please share with the staff my appreciation. |
couldn't have done that well without the knowledge and experience that your staff shared with me

during my stay at Florida Auctioneer Academy.
With gratitude,

Rebecca A. Saglibene



